
 
 

MC Law Family, 
 
 In light of recent events and the statement made by the R. Jess Brown 
Chapter of Black Law Students Association, we the undersigned student 
organizations release the following statement: 
 
 The recent deaths of Ahmaud Arbery, Breonna Taylor, and George Floyd, 
along with countless others throughout history have devastated the nation and our 
communities. These events highlight the ongoing plights of African Americans 
yearning for equality and justice. Like all of you, we are saddened and frustrated. 
 
 With that being said, we are recommitting ourselves to inclusivity, diversity, 
and justice at MC Law. We are committing to listen to the challenges of our Black 
colleagues on campus. We are committing to do our part in making sure our 
community is safe and welcoming. We are committing to standing with you in 
pursuing liberty and justice for all. We are committing to upholding our institution’s 
belief that “human beings are God’s creations, equally entitled to dignity and 
respect.” 
 

Black lives matter.  
 
In solidarity,  
 
Law Student Bar Association 
Black Law Students Association 
American Civil Liberties Union 
Business Law Society 
Christian Legal Society 
Civil Law Society 
Dean’s Ambassadors 
Environmental Law Association 
Family Law Society 
Federalist Society 
Federal Bar Association 
Health Law Society 
International Law Society 
Law Review 
Military Justice Society 
Mississippi Defense Lawyers Association 
Moot Court Board 
Oil and Gas Law Society 
Public Interest Law Group 
Women’s Student Bar Association 


